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       On behalf of the National University of Laos, I am 
delighted to extend my sincere congratulations to 
Niigata University for your 75th anniversary. The National 
University of Laos is privilege to have worked with 
Niigata University since 2017. Our two universities have 
cooperated successfully in international exchange 
programs in the past seven years. We would like to thank 
you for all your support and cooperation with the 
National University of Laos.  
 
       Niigata University has had a long-standing 
achievement in higher education and reached a new 
milestone in its 75th anniversary. We look forward to 
broadening and strengthening our partnership with 
Niigata University for the years to come. 
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